Dempsey’s Number 1 on Santa’s list
Following on from their recent appearance on the About the House TV programme, Dempsey Timber Engineering have recently completed one of their most important projects for 2007; building Santa’s grotto at the Dundrum Town centre.

Countless kids (and no doubt their parents) were delighted when the grotto was completed in good time for Santa’s arrival and the switching on of the Christmas lights by Dustin the Turkey on Wednesday the 7th of November.

Santa has been very busy, but a spokesperson (i.e. Mrs. Clause) confirmed that Santa was extremely happy with his accommodation. A senior source (i.e. an elf) stated that Santa sees a lot of houses on his travels and from his wide experience, Dempsey’s timber frame homes and roof trusses are unbeatable for quality, value, and ease of construction.

Rumours that Santa would be delivering extra presents to those kids lucky enough to live in a Dempsey Timber Frame Home are still unconfirmed at this time.
For further information on Dempsey’s quality products, please see our website (www.dte.ie) or contact Garrett Dempsey on (0402) 31704.
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